

January 17, 2017

Mayor Floyd Lennie Hamlet of Sachs Harbour P.O. Box 90 Sachs Harbour, NT XOE 0Z0

Dear Mayor Lennie:

Re: Expiry of Hamlet of Sachs Harbour Municipal Water Licence N7L3-1531

On behalf of the Inuvialuit Water Board (Board), I am writing to remind you that your current Municipal Water Licence N7L3-1531 is due to expire November 20, 2017. This letter is to request the Hamlet of Sachs Harbour to submit an application to renew your licence six months prior to expiry.

Please do not hesitate to contact Mardy Semmler, Executive Director, at 867-678-8609 if you require additional information or clarification.

Sincerely,

Trede Wilson

Office Administrator

cc: Stephen Wylie, SAO